
 
 

 

MCTC Grant Funding Award Report 

February 2017 

 

The Festival Committee reviewed (2) two grant applications at the February 23, 2017 Festival 

Committee Meeting. Of the (2) two applications, both were awarded funding. These include: 

 

$2,500 Projection Project in Mendocino for the Almost Fringe Festival (development) 

$2,500 Rural Health Rocks Concert in Fort Bragg (marketing) 

 

A total of $5,000 was allocated with a balance of $14,000 left for future funding. 

 

 


